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Murphy Kenny, Archs,, 854/1591
5y Clyde Lane,

Dublin &. 15/5/%86
Re: Proposed change of use from residential to offices at 3, Mairm

Street, Tellaght for A. MeDaniel.

Dear Sirs,

Hith.ref&rence to your planning application, received here on 10/12/'86,
time extension up to 24/3/'86, further time extension up to 16/5/'86,
4n connection with the above, I wish to inform you, that before the
application can be considered under the Local Goverrment (Planning and
Development) Acts, 1963-1983, the following additional information must
be submitted in guadruplicate:~

1. Clarification of the applicant's specific need for the proposed change

of use to officea having regard to the location of these residential premises

in an zrea zoned "to protect and/or improve residential amenity™ in the
Development Plan.

2. Clarification of the proposed use/uses of the offices together with
the hours of business. .

Pleagse mark your reply "Additional Information” and quote the-Reg,.Baf.
No. glven sbove.
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Yours faithfully,




Murphy EKenny Archs., 854-1591
5 Clyde Lane,
Publin 4. 21st March, 1986
RE: Propoged change of use from residentiml to office
at 3 Main Street, Tallaght for A. McDaniel.
'3
Dear Sirs,

With reference to your planning application received here on 10th December,
1985, time extension up to 2%th March, 1986, (letter for further extension
period received 2lst March, 1986), in connection with the above, I wish

to inform you that:

In accordance with Section 26{3A) of the Local Govermment {Planning and
Development ) Act, 1963, as amended by Section 39(F)} of the Local Govern-
ment (Planning and Development) Act, 1976, the period for congidering
this application within the meaning of sibsection (4A) of Section 26

has been Turther extended up to and including the / L ﬂ /”/Zﬁ/,? /? Jé; .

Yours faithfuily,

‘ll'”s for Principal Officer. - -




Murphy Kenny Architecis, B8HA-1591

5 Clyds Lane,
Dublin 4. : - 6th February,1986
Res Proposed change of use from residentlal to office at 3 Main

Sirest, Tallaght for A. McBaniel.

QearSﬁ’é,

With reference to your plamning application received here on 10th
December, 1985, (letter for extensfon period received 4th February,
1986), in comnection with the sbove, I wish to Inform you that:

In order o comply with Section 2B6{4A) of the Local Government
(Planning and Development) Act, 1963, as amended by Section 39(F)

of the Local Government (Planning and Development) Act, 1976, the
period for considering this application within the meaning of subsection
(4A) of Section 26 has been extended up to and Including the 24th
March, 1986,

Yours faithfully,




